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TOWN CLERK BOURNE

Monday, October 25, 2021 ~ 10 am ~
Site Visit — 96 Megansett Road

10:00 AM

The Bourne conservation Commission will be meeting onsite at 96 Megansett Road to review projects
SE7-2171 & SE7-2172. The site is on Private property and will therefore not be accessible to the
public, however, if Residents would like to discuss the project we will be available after the site walk
within the public road layout adjacent to the site. The public hearing for these filings has been
continued to November 4, 2021.
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